
Wednesday 2nd December 2020 

RE- Christmas events 2- Updated following isolation period.  

Dear Parents,  

Year 6 Carol Service 

This year, we will be taking part in a Key Stage 2 virtual Carol Service. The children have been 

learning a Christmas rap, which will be filmed on Wednesday 9th December 2020. For this, they will 

be required to wear black clothing, sunglasses and a baseball hat. Please send the children in 

wearing their clothing on the day. 

Year 6 Christmas Party 

On Wednesday 16th December 2020, we will be having our Year 6 Christmas Party. The afternoon 

will take place in a COVID secure way and will consist of party games and a pizza lunch. We would 

like the children to come into school in mufti with a Christmas jumper on.   

The cost of the pizza lunch is £2.50 per child. If your child does not wish to have pizza, they will need 

to bring their own packed lunch. If they are entitled to free school meals, this will be provided.  

Please hand the money to the class teacher by Friday 11th December 2020.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

Year 6 Team 

 

FAO – Ms Ayton  

My child/ren would/would not like to have pizza lunch and I enclose the £2.50 (cash) contribution.  

Signed_____________ 

Date______________ 
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